
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

This notice advises the adoption of the Bentley Neighbourhood plan by East Hampshire 
District Council.  
 
In accordance with the neighbourhood planning regulations, a referendum took place on: 
 

Thursday 5th May 2016 
 

90% of those who voted were in favour of the plan. On Thursday 12 May 2016 the plan 
was taken to full council where it was formally made.  

 
A copy of the decision statement and neighbourhood plan can be viewed at the following 
locations: 
 

 East Hampshire District Council, Penns Place, Petersfield, GU31 4EX 
 Memorial Hall, Alton Road, Bentley, GU10 5NB  

 Bentley Stores (Village shop), Main road, Bentley, GU10 5HY  

 The Star Inn, Main road, Bentley, GU10 5LW  

 Bentley Village Surgery, Hole Lane, Bentley, GU10 5LP  

 Please also see the parish notice boards of Main Road and the recreation ground  

 
In accordance with the regulations, East Hampshire District Council has also published 
documents on its website (www.easthants.gov.uk/BentleyNP). 
 
For further information please contact the Planning Policy team on: 01730 234280 or 
neighbourhoodplans@easthants.gov.uk   
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